
SUPPORTING FAMILIES

If your family is assessed as eligible to receive support from North 
Tyneside Council’s Supporting Families Programme we will share
your personal information (including your name and date of birth)
with the government for research purposes.

What are we doing with your information?

It won't affect your benefits, services or treatments that you 
receive. Your information will be handled with care in accordance
with the Data Protection Act.

How will it affect me?

We are sharing your information to help improve the services your
family and other families receive in the future.

For more information or to opt out, email:

supportingfamilies@northtyneside.gov.uk

Why is my data being shared?

Information for the public


